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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Homework expectations in Year Two 
Children will have a variety of home based tasks to complete these will include;  
 
Maths 
This year the children will be expected to complete 30 minutes of Maths Whizz a week.  
This is a computer based programme which is tailored to your child’s specific needs and 
will accelerate their progress. There will be an information meeting which will be on the 
19th September. We will provide more details about this closer to the time. 
 
Topic 
We will send our topic homework during the School holidays to provide your child with an 
opportunity to deepen their understanding of topics we have covered or will cover in the 
future.  
 
Reading 
Following the success of last year’s reading challenge we will be continuing this in Year 
Two. We encourage you to read as much as possible with your child the minimum 
expectation is 3 home reads per week. Reading records will be collected in on a Friday an 
your child will be able to move up on their racetrack and earn rewards! School reads will 
be additional in supporting your child’s reading development but will not count towards 
the reading challenge.  
 
Spellings 
This year spellings will be sent out on a Tuesday.  They will be due in the following 
Monday. Your child will be tested throughout the week in their daily phonics and spelling 
session.  Please support your child by completing at least 3 of the suggested activities 
each week. We have a new reward scheme where your child can earn rewards as they 
complete the different spelling games. 
 
Any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
Many thanks 
 
The Year Two Team.  


